
 

 

8th February 2024 

Dear Tayvallich families 

We are looking to collect the following items for our playground. We 

thought that the holidays might be a good time for a sort out! We 

are keen to reuse and recycle where possible and if some items can’t 

be collected we can look to order them instead. We are looking for 

the following: 

A couple of pallets – if smooth 

Wooden planks with a smooth finish 

Lengths of guttering and pipes 

Steering wheels 

Robust plastic crates 

Mooring buoys, ropes 

A toy garage suitable for outdoors 

Toy animals – plastic or wood 

A wide range of toy vehicles (to play with not ride on thanks) 

Marbles 

We will be collecting soft toys and cushions for the Zen den once it 

arrives. 

Does anyone have a basketball or netball hoop on a stand that they 

no longer need? We just don’t have a suitable wall space to attach 

one too. 

 

Many thanks 

Primary 1-7 pupils 


